
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sharon Kong 
Sent: Thursday, 3 November 2022 3:47 pm 
To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com 
Subject: Spain Trip (17 to 29 October 2022) 
 
Hi 
Thank you very much for helping to organize our Spain golf holiday. All 8 of us are very happy with the 
quality of hotels and in particular, the punctuality of the drivers. Everything worked as planned.  
 
We have enjoyed ourselves very much. I would like to take opportunity to commend Cass who handled the 
planning of our trip. She has been responsive, meticulous and always serves with a smile. She deserves a 5-
star applause.  
 
Thank you once again.  
 
Regards 
Sharon 
 
Sent from my iPhone= 
 


